From: scottboehm _>
Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 5:19 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Silver Mines Limited's, Bowdens Silver Project

To whom it may concern,

As a shareholder and avid supporter of SVL Silver mines Limited, I'd like to register my support of
this wonderfull project.

As a hobbyist prospector, and former NSW coal train driver | have had the pleasure of viewing the
site where the Bowdens Silver mine will be.

| spent a great deal of time in and around scenic Mudgee as | regularly visited for work and to fossick
for gold.

| have also had the pleasure of meeting the company environmental officer, Tom Purcell — through a
work colleague.

| have the highest confidence everything will be done to the highest standard.

| think this project will also have great economic and financial benefits for Lue, Kandos, Rylestone,
the wider Mudgee community, NSW and Australia as a whole.

I look forward to seeing Bowdens mine get final approval and delivering the many benefits going
forward.

Thank you for accepting my submission of support.

Warm regards,
Scott Boehm

Angaston S.A
5353
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